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Sageville Elementary Newsletter February 21, 2019

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Tonight our students in kindergarten and Grade 2 have

Calendar of Events

Monday-February 25

their musical program at 6:30 PM. They should not arrive any 3-30-5:00 PM Basketball
earlier than 6:15 PM. Looking forward to seeing you there. 6:30 Orchestra Festival @
Hempstead

Lots of spring field trips are being planned. Please call the

. . . Tuesday-February 26
school office if you'd like to check the status of your Gr. 3 has Life Skill class
background check. They do expire after 5 years. It takes
several weeks to process the background checks so please
plan accordingly.

Wednesday-February 27
3:30-5:00 PM Baskeball

Thursday-February 28
The Milk Moola program from Kwik Stop is ending. Please 10:00-2:00 Grade 2 field trips

send all milk caps by March 15th. to FyVee & American Trust

Friday-March 1
The district hasn’t sent out the Kindergarten registration 9:45 Late Start

packets out yet. Due to the delay, we are going to change Box Tops are due

our Kindergarten Meet & Greet to Wednesday, April 24th, Read Acfoss America Day!
12:15-6:00 PM. You can call our school office for a 30 minute
appointment. The Open House to see the classrooms will be
Tuesday, May 21. 6:30-7:30 PM.

Friday Focus:

« Teachers will be
working on the

extended day plan for
Tuesday, March 5th reading and math and

Siebe Spring Pictures working on standard-
Purchase is optional. based instruction

You’ll receive a proof of your child’s picture.

PictureiaDay



Congratulations to Elizabeth Bihl and Ali Olechowski for participating in Honor Choir

Just a
friend|
reminder...

To make up for the several full days, late arrivals and
early dismissals, the school district is adding an
additional 25 minutes to the end of the day beginning
on Monday, March 4th. Our dismissal time will be
3:55 PM. If your child rides a school bus, you would
expect their arrival approximately 25 minutes later.

Scholastic
Book Fair

N =/

Many thanks to Erin Neises and her crew of volunteers for our
bookfair: Jeff Dyer, Deb Jameson, Angela Nauman,
Sara and Cole Licht, Janet Freihofer, and Kathy Rohner.

We have our Spring BOGO (Buy One, Get One) coming on
May 10th!

We received $1000.00 in new library books. Thank you!

Sageville’s
PT

Thank you to everyone
who attended the Winter
Blues Dance.

Our PTC officers already
have a lot planned for
our Spring Fling. Save
the date! It’s Friday,
May 10th!

The online orders for
Sageville apparel is due
on March 7th.

The last skate party at
Skate Country is
Tuesday, March 12,
6:00-8:00 PM.




